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• Mid-October: Pole staking postcards sent to 
property owners to inform them of staking

• Mid-October: Letter sent to a larger group 
of stakeholders with 30% Design details

• Late October: Pole staking performed on 
landowner property

• Nov 20: Drop-in session at Chamber of 
Commerce – no feedback received

• Nov 26: City Council Update – no feedback 
received

• To-date: No feedback received from 
postcard mailers

Most Recent Outreach



Steel Structure

Wood
Structure • Based on feedback received (or lack 

thereof), will proceed with option to 
rebuild from Chelan Falls Switchyard to 
Union Valley Substation.

• $5M budget has been approved
• Mid-December: Send letter informing 

residents of plan to move forward with 
the larger project

Next Steps 



Current planning condition:

System Modeling
Planning & 
Community

Outreach

Final Design &
Procurement

Construction In Service

2018 - 2019 2020 2021 - 2022

We are here now

Anticipated Timeline

• December 2019: Complete outreach with letter to residents informing of plan to move 
forward with complete rebuild

• 2020: Design and procure
• 2021: Construction



Questions?


	�Chelan – Manson 115 kV Transmission Line�Proposed Fire Hardening Project Update���December 16, 2019
	Most Recent Outreach
	Next Steps 
	Anticipated Timeline
	�Questions?�

